Attachment 2d
Comment to Revised 60-Day Notice 
April 20, 2009

One public comment was received by B. Sachau on August 4, 2008 regarding the 60-Day Notice in the Federal Registry. The comment indicated that CDC has conducted surveys for the past 50 years and the commenter was opposed to using federal funds to fund another survey. The comment was general in nature and didn’t appear to relate specifically to this project. 

A response was sent to B. Sachau on August 6, 2008 that acknowledged CDC had received the public comment and would give careful consideration to the comments provided. The message was as follows:

Thank you for your comments concerning the CDC 60 Day Federal Register Notice for Project Number 0920-08BL, HIV Testing in Community Mental Health Settings Serving African Americans. We have given the concerns you described careful consideration. For further information regarding the unique mission of CDC, please refer to our website at www.cdc.gov.

 

Thank you for your continued interest in CDC.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kristina Bowles, MPH 

